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RALEIGH, NC (December 1, 2015) - Stackpole's 
RPC Series of anti-surge chip resistors is now 
AEC-Q200 qualified for 1% tolerances and 
wider. Along with providing top notch pulse 
handling, the AEC qualification provides 
additional assurance to designers that the RPC 
Series is able to pass the stringent electrical and 
environmental requirements set forth by the AEC 
standard.  
  
This outstanding pulse handling and performance is ideal for a variety of power supply 
and motor control applications, HVAC controls, LED lighting, communications 
equipment, and automotive electronics and controls. 
 
Pricing for the RPC series varies with size, resistance value, and tolerance. Contact 
Stackpole or one of our franchised distributor partners for specific pricing. 
 
For more information about Stackpole products, contact Stackpole Electronics, Inc. at 
2700 Wycliff Road Suite 410, Raleigh NC 27607; phone 919-850-9500; email 
marketing@seielect.com; or visit the website at www.seielect.com. 
 
Stackpole Electronics Inc. is a leading global manufacturer of resistors. Headquartered 
in Raleigh, N.C., the privately held company began manufacturing in 1928 as part of 
Stackpole Carbon Company in St. Mary's, Pennsylvania. Now part of the Akahane 
Stackpole Manufacturing Group, Stackpole has facilities in Japan, Taiwan, China, the 
US and Mexico. 
 
 
 
 

RPC Series 
Pulse Withstanding Resistors are now AEC-Q200 Qualified 
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